----------------[Date]

----------------[Representative’s Name]
----------------[Representative’s Address]
----------------
Washington, DC ____________



Dear Representative ______________:
I am an am a working, vested participant in the GCCIBT National Pension Fund. I know the House of Representatives is currently working on improving the multiemployer pension crisis that this country is currently facing.   H.R. 397, the Rehabilitation for Multiemployer Pensions Act, is the only current proposal that will provide a path to financial health for troubled pension plans, alleviate pressure on the Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation, and ensure that retirees receive all of the benefits that they earned.
Your support for this legislation in the House will mean so much to your constituents who depend on the pension benefits they earned through a lifetime of dedication and hard work.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have already cosponsored the legislation, I want to express my gratitude for your endorsement.  I hope you will continue supporting H.R. 397 by urging your colleagues to seriously consider adoption of this legislation.
Sincerely,

_________[Name]
_________[Address]
_________[City, State Zip Code]

